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Ms Luisa Maguire 
Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Maguire 
 

North Kellyville Public School (SSD 8344) 
Comment on the Response to Submissions 

 
I refer to your email of 14 December 2017 to the Department of Industry in respect to the 
above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant branches of the Lands & Water 
Division and the Department of Primary Industries.  
 
Any further referrals to Department of Industry can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
The department has reviewed the response to submissions and is satisfied that all matters of 
regulatory interest have been adequately addressed. The department recommends the following 
conditions be included in the planning consent should the project be approved: 

• The proponent must develop the stormwater management plan in consultation with 
Lands and Water within 12 months of determination. 
 

• Any works undertaken within watercourses or waterfront lands should be conducted 
in accordance with Lands and Water Division’s Guidelines for Controlled Activities 
(2012). 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Graeme White 
Manager, Assessment Advice 
19 January 2018 
 


